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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

The OAO LUKOIL Press Service would like to draw the attention of all concerned
parties to the fraudulent activities of certain persons sending out messages on behalf
of the company about the allowance of grants.

LUKOIL never awards grants in the manner given as aforesaid.

The Press Service urges all those who received such messages to refrain from any
contacts with the false grant providers and never send them application forms with
personal details.
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